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23 October 2017

Dear Ms. Lekoetje,

| am pleased to approve the transfer of a total amount of USD 250,000 (two hundred fifty thousand US
dollars) to support the project: “Strengthening Rule of Law and Enhancing Justice and Security Service Delivery in
The Gambia (2017-2020).” (Project 106693). In accordance with the decision of the Project Board, this funding will
be transferred from the Global Programme on Strengthening the Rule of Law and Human Rights for Sustaining
Peace and Fostering Development (Project 100685) to your Country Office for the onward implementation of the
project in reference.

All project and financial reporting should be completed in accordance with corporate requirements, both
at country and headquarters levels. Any questions regarding processes related to project and financial reporting
should be addressed to Christi Sletten (christi.sletten@undp.org) and Ciara DiSeta (ciara.diseta@undp.org) of the
Rule of Law, Justice, Security and Human Rights team in New York.

Please ensure that electronic copies of the signed project document, as well as quarterly progress reports
or any other relevant documentation are uploaded in Atlas. The transferred funds will be available to use upon
immediate receipt into your project. The Country Office is required to return any funds that remain unspent within
one year of receipt of funds in Atlas, to the Global Programme on Strengthening the Rule of Law and Human Rights
for Sustaining Peace and Fostering Development (Project 100685).

Please do not hesitate to contact the Rule of Law, Justice, Security and Human Rights Team Leader a.i.
Ana Gragca (ana.patricia.graca@undp.org) for any additional support you might require. We look forward to
working with you and your team. ‘

Sincerely,

Patrick Keuleers
Chief of Profession
Governance and Peacebuilding Cluster
Bureau for Policy and Programme Support

Ade Mamonyane Lekoetje
Resident Coordinator/Resident Representative
UNDP The Gambia
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